
🌿 One-Day Picnic to Vishalgarh Farms! 🌿

Dear Parents and Students,

We are thrilled to announce that on the 30th of this month, our school will be
visiting Vishalgarh Farms for a fun-filled one-day picnic! 🎉🌳  This outing
promises a day packed with exciting activities, new learning experiences, and
cherished memories! 🌈💫

Let’s make this day truly unforgettable! 🌼

🚌✨ Activities ✨🚌
Zoo Area
Adventure Activities
Fun Activities
Rajasthani Activities
Kids Zone
Rides
Indoor Games
Out Door Games

Get ready for a day full of joy, learning, and fun!🌟

Students who desire to join the trip are requested to give their names to
respective class teachers by 25th November 2024.
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